

Nevill Road Junior School Nevill Road, Bramhall, Stockport SK7 3ET T: 0161 439 4598 E: headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk @NRJuniors

Nevill Road PE and School Sport Termly Newsletter - Spring 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to have been able to provide our children with the opportunity to compete in a wide range of sports as part of our extra-curricular PE & Sports provision.

Years 5 & 6 Netball







Mrs Taylor and Mr Addison took three teams to the netball tournament. They were really impressed with the team work they showed and the great, sporting attitude they all displayed.



Years 4 & 5 Football Mrs Parker and Mr Addison took a girls' and a boys' team to the Year 4 & 5 Football Festival. Here are our girls' team celebrating on the touch line!

Years 3 - 6 Kiwi Cricket

Mrs Topham and Mrs Williamson took children from across the Junior school to take part in the Kiwi Cricket event. The children really enjoyed the day and played some great cricket.





Congratulations to
Matthew for making the
Stockport Cross-Country
Team. Their age group won
the Manchester Games!















Nevill Road Junior School
Nevill Road, Bramhall,
Stockport SK7 3ET
T: 0161 439 4598
E: headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk
www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk

Quicksticks Hockey

Miss Phipps & Mrs Hewson took two teams to this term's hockey event. Both teams did really well, with the Year 6 Team coming out as winners!



<u>Year 5 & 6 Basketball</u>

Mr Baguley & Mr Addison were really impressed with the attitude shown by all the children, especially the consideration they showed toward the opposition.



@NRJuniors

Year 5 & 6 Sports Hall Athletics

The Year 5 & 6 children were a credit to the school when they took part in the Indoor Sports Hall Athletics. Mrs Jordan & Mrs Dale were both really impressed with the children's commitment and energy levels in competing and supporting each other. The children took part in a range of track and field events, representing the school well.



Year 6 Play Leaders

We have been so impressed with our Play Leaders this year. The work they do on the playground to help support the younger children in the school engage in sport it incredible. I know that the Spots Coaches, who work with them at lunchtimes, are so proud and grateful for the work that they do.















Nevill Road Junior School
Nevill Road, Bramhall,
Stockport SK7 3ET
T: 0161 439 4598
E: headteacher@nevillroad-jun.sch.uk

www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk @NRJuniors

Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby

Mr Baguley & Mrs Watts took a team of Year 5 & 6 children to Stockport Rugby Club to complete in the tag rugby finals. The children were a credit to the school and played some of the best rugby I have seen from a Nevill Road team in years! Eventually they finished second.



Year 5 & 6 Lacrosse Finals

Mr Baguley & Mr Addison took a group of Year 5 & 6 children to the Lacrosse open finals at Reddish Vale High School where they represented the school superbly, eventually finishing 3rd.



Paralympian Visit - Sports for School

All the children in school took place in our Sports for Schools day in February. Thank you to all the friends and family members for your generous sponsorship. We were really proud of our Sport Ambassadors who did a superb job ensuring the day ran smoothly. The children were inspired by Michael Churm who shared his story of how he represented Great Britain at the Paralympics.







Afterschool Sports Clubs for Summer Term 2022

Day	Club	Year Group
Monday	Basketball & Hockey	Year 3 - 6
Tuesday	Year 3 & 4 Mixed Football	Year 3 & 4
Tuesday	Cricket	Year 3 - 6
Wednesday	Year 5 & 6 Mixed Football	Year 5 & 6
Wednesday	Cheerleading	Year 3 - 6
Wednesday	Tennis	Year 3 - 6

Please note that links to sport clubs are sent out electronically, through School Spider providing information and links for how to sign up for these afterschool clubs.













Nevill Road Junior School Nevill Road, Bramhall, Stockport SK7 3ET T: 0161 439 4598 E: <u>headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk</u> <u>www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk</u> @NRJuniors

Places are available on the Cricket Club (please note the club has been extended to include all year groups). To book a place, please follow the link: https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/18q4ph
Places are also still available on the Tennis Club. To book a place, please follow the link: https://www.point-onetennis.org/nevill-road

Year 5 & 6 Football Leagues

This term has seen the re-start of school football with training taking place on Wednesdays afterschool. The team have entered into the Stockport South League and the cup. Mr Godfrey has been really impressed with the speed in which the team has come together to play some really good football. They won their first cup game and have progressed into the quarter-finals.



We hope you have enjoyed reading about PE and School Sport at Nevill Road Juniors. If you have any questions or any ideas regarding PE and School Sport, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Baguley or Mrs Taylor at school.

Mr Baguley & Mrs Taylor









